

---

Subject: PandaRoot EVO Meeting, TUESDAY 13.05., 10-12  
Posted by [Jens Sören Lange](#) on Fri, 09 May 2008 08:22:47 GMT  
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

---

Dear all,

there will be a PandaRoot EVO Meeting next Tuesday, 13.05., 10:00-12:00.

Audio testing from 09:30.

Preliminary Agenda:

- o news from vertex and mass constraint fitter in rho (!) (Dipak, Klaus G.)
- o dE/dx in fsc, more puzzles (Ola W.)
- o run\_reco.C
  - > tof in lhetrack (Alicia, if she likes to say a few words)
- o stepsize in geane
  - > discussion: which default is best (0.05 or 0.001)?
- o next stable release
  - > discussion: tags and svn copy
- o agenda is evolving ... probably more interesting topics ...
  - maybe Vanni about PID,
  - new logo proposals,
  - etc. etc.

Talk to you all!

Soeren (& Johan)

---